
  

Scarborough UTC News Flash 

Friday, 19th July 2024 

INTRODUCTION 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another wonderful year with so much to celebrate. Our Young Professionals continue to 
excel in all their fields and participate in so many wonderful opportunities provided as part of the 
UTC experience. We close the year with a big thank you to all members of the community; parents, 
employers, Baker Dearing, the Trust, staff and students. This edition celebrates the year in pictures;- 
for all other information please see the newsflash sent on 5th July (this can be viewed on the 
website) thank you. 
 
As we close the year, we once again receive another FFT Attendance award - what an accolade in 
such a small college. Thank you and well done.  
 

 
 
We pass on our special thanks to Mr Brindle, Mr Kneeshaw and Ms Marshall, all of whom leave us as 
the year ends, they have worked tirelessly for the UTC and will be missed; we look forward to 
working with our newly appointment staff who replace them in September. We wish them all every 
success in their future endeavours.  
 



Term begins again for Year 9 and Year 12 on Tuesday 3rd September and for Years 10, 11 and 13 on 
Wednesday 4th September, 08:45 start in full uniform, trousers only, no jewellery, make-up, nails 
or watches and hard soled shoes!  
 
I wish you all a lovely holiday, please be safe and happy. 

Kind Regards 

Helen Dowds 

Principal    

 

2023-2024 IN PICTURES  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

HOT OFF THE PRESS 

A very special mention goes to Joseph Sadler in 
Year 10 who was today presented with a Police 
Commendation. Joseph’s actions resulted in the 
apprehension and conviction of a person who is 
now serving a significant prison sentence. His 
sensible thinking and safe practices are a credit 
to himself and college, well done. 

 

 

 

Term Ends Friday 19th July 2024 

Professional Development Training Day Monday 22nd July 2024  

A Level Results Day Thursday 15th August from 08:30 

GCSE Results Day Thursday 22nd August from 08:30 

Professional Development Training Day Monday 2nd September 2024 

Start of term 2024/2025 Tuesday 3rd September 2024 (Year 9 & 12) 

Start of term 2024/2025 Wednesday 4th September 2024 (Year 10,11,13) 

Half Term Holiday Monday 28th October-Friday 1st November 2024 

Professional Development Training Day Monday 4th November 2024 

Students Return to College Tuesday 5th November 2024 

ACADEMIC YEAR DATES 2024-2025 



Professional Development Training Day Friday 29th November 2024 

Autmn Term Finishes Friday 20th December 2024 

Christmas Holiday Monday 23rd December-Friday 3rd January 2025 

Professional Development Training Day Monday 6th January 2025 

Students Return to College Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half Term Holiday Monday 17th February-Friday 21st February 2025 

Students Return to College Monday 24th February 2025 

Easter Holidays Monday 7th April-Monday 21st April 2025 

Students Return to College Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

May Bank Holiday Monday 5th May 2025 

Half term Holiday Monday 26th May-Friday 30th May 2025 

Students Return to College Monday 2nd June 2025 

Summer Term Ends Friday 18th July 2025 

Professional Development Training Days Monday 21st July and Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
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